
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                13th October 2023 

Y1 Fairy Tale and Castle Wow Day 

 Dear Parents and Carers 

On Friday 10th November, Y1 will be having a WOW day. We would like to invite children to come to 

school dressed as a character from a Fairy Tale to link with our topic this term. Please do not go to 

any expense with the costume!  All children will have the opportunity to talk about who they are.  

During the day, the children will take part in a variety of activities linked to Fairy Tales and Castles. 

The children will also decorate rich tea or digestive biscuits with icing sugar and sprinkles. If your 

child has any allergies, please complete the slip below and return it to the office. We would 

appreciate a donation of 50 pence towards the cost of this activity. Please attach your coin to the 

slip or come and pay to the office. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

The Y1 Team 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Y1 Fairy Tale and Castle Wow Day      Friday 10th November 

 

My child ………………………………………………………………………………………. class……….    has the following 

allergies 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


